From: Lynn Thompson

To: LRO
Subject: SB 1529
Date: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:05:26 PM

Dear Honorable Senators,

Please do not allow the new business owners’ tax break that Trump and
Congress passed to apply to Oregon taxes. Thi swill save this will save
$400 million a biennium; money that is sorely needed in our classrooms and
at Child Protective Services.

Please keep our children and the future of Oregon in mind during your
considerations.

Thank you,
Lynn Thompson

Portland, OR
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